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Location Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell

Proposal Erection of up to 500 dwellings with associated access, open space and infrastructure

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name S Preddy

Address Churchill Gate,Oxford Rd,Woodstock

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object to the proposed development. 
Woodstock, although not part of Cherwell D C, would bear the brunt of the negative impact 
of this development.  With new housing developments at Park View, Hill Rise and Banbury 
Road the population of Woodstock is increasing but the infrastructure to support this 
increase is very much lacking. 
The A4095 and A44 are already very busy. The addition of the proposed development would 
increase driver/cyclist/pedestrian delays as well as air pollution. With a very limited sight 
line, crossing the road at Bladon Roundabout as a walker / cyclist is perilous. The additional 
traffic the new development would bring would increase the likelihood of collisions.  
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